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Staffing news 

We are delighted to share the wonderful news that Mrs Tiritanou has given birth to a 
beautiful baby girl! Evie Andria Tiritanou was welcomed into the world on Wednesday 
weighing 6.1lbs, both Mum and baby are doing well. We send a very big congratulations to 
Mrs Tiritanou and her family and we look forward to meeting her bundle of joy soon.  

Children in Need Appeal 
Thank you for supporting our Children in Need appeal, the Brookland Federation raised an 
amazing £512 to support this fantastic cause. 
 

Thank you for supporting us  
We were overwhelmed with the generous donations we have received today in support of our 
Christmas Tombola. Thank you so much for all of your donations, all money we raise at the 
Christmas Fair will go towards resources for the children. 
We really appreciate your continued support and are looking forward to seeing you all at our 
Christmas Fair taking place next Friday after school.  

 

Forest school food sessions 

Reception and Nursery Children will be able to try some baked beans with toast soldiers on the fire to warm up 
after their sessions: 
                                                 Tuesday 3rd December: Holly and Mulberry class 
                                                 Friday 13th December: Nursery and Rowan class  
 
The final forest school sessions for Reception and Nursery children is the week beginning 9th December. In 
January the children in Year 1 and 2 will have forest school sessions. 

Diary Dates 
Please note: dates below may be subject to change at short notice 
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